
 
 

Business Letter of Reference 
 

Date: January 5, 2018 
 
From: Mattcon General Contractors, Inc. 

5460 W. 84th Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46268 
Phone: 317-872-4700 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Mattcon is pleased to provide this business letter of reference for MacLellan HVAC & Mechanical. We 
utilized MacLellan HVAC & Mechanical most recently on a long wall expansion of an Aldi grocery 
store in Plymouth, IN and they were great to work with from the bidding phase all the way through 
completed construction.  
 
“MacLellan performed within the schedule requirements...attended progress meetings regularly... Materials 
were delivered and installed on scheduled dates. Overall I would use them again. Reid was the glue that held 
the team together.” 
 

~ John Kovacs, Mattcon Superintendent on Aldi Long Wall Expansion Project in Plymouth 
 

We have found MacLellan’s quality of work to be excellent and their pricing competitive. Their crews 
work safely and efficiently. Communication between their office, field crews, and Mattcon personnel 
was great and we were always kept up to date regarding progress of their work. Any Requests For 
Information or potential issues were brought up quickly with ideas for potential solutions. 
 
We have been pleased with the performance of MacLellan HVAC & Mechanical and recommend 
them for consideration of any HVAC needs your business may have.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Patrick Mattingly 
Project Manager 
 
 


